
 

              

To: FCC Application Processing Branch From: Claire Hoque 

Attn:  Ms. Linda Elliott Date: July 7, 2003 

Fax:  Pages: 1 including this cover letter 

Re: 
 
Confirmation No.EA565690(UNII), FCC ID: PPD-AR5BCB-00032 
   

 
 
 

Dear Ms.Elliott, 
 
Atheros Communications Inc. requests to use the updated antenna specification sheet to 
replace the previous one which was uploaded to FCC on 5/30/2003. 
The updated antenna specification is also one of the confidential item in the revised Request 
of Confidentiality Letter. 
 

    

Should you have any questions, or wish to reply please contact me:  
choque@ccsemc.com.  Thank you for your kind attention. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Claire Hoque 
Compliance Certification Services 
561 F Monterey Rd. 
Morgan Hill, CA 95037 
Phone: 408-463-0885 ext 123 
Fax: 408-463-0888 
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